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April 9, 2020 

To: The Market Surveillance Administrator, Stakeholders and Other Interested Parties 
(“Stakeholders”) 

Re: Alberta Electric System Operator (“AESO”) Reply to Stakeholder Comments – Proposed 
removal of existing Operating Policies and Procedures – OPP 804, Off-Nominal Frequency 
Load Shedding and Restoration (“OPP 804”) 

On February 27, 2020, the AESO issued a Letter of Notice regarding the proposed removal of existing 
OPP 804 and requesting Stakeholders comments on same. The AESO received one comment. 

AESO Replies to Stakeholder Comments 

In accordance with Section 6.5 of Alberta Utilities Commission (“Commission”) Rule 017: Procedures and 
Process for Development of ISO Rules and Filing of ISO Rules with the Alberta Utilities Commission the 
AESO is providing a reply to the Stakeholder comment which is set out in the attached Stakeholder 
Comment and AESO Replies Matrix.  

Application for Approval of the Final Proposed Removal of Existing OPP 804 

The AESO expects to submit its application for the proposed removal of existing OPP 804 with the 
Commission on April 30, 2020. 

Attachments to AESO Reply Letter 

The following documents are attached: 

1. Stakeholder Comment and AESO Reply Matrix on the proposed removal of existing OPP 804; 
and 

2. Copy of existing OPP 804. 

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely,  

Melissa Mitchell-Moisson 

Melissa Mitchell-Moisson 
Regulatory Administrator 
403-539-2948 
rules_comments@aeso.ca 

Attachments 

https://www.aeso.ca/assets/Uploads/Letter-of-Notice-of-Proposed-Draft-Stage-4.pdf
https://www.aeso.ca/assets/Uploads/Stakeholder-Comments-and-AESO-Replies-Matrix-OPP-804.pdf
https://www.aeso.ca/assets/Uploads/OPP-804-2008-11-14.pdf

